
, [fl© TifF@S TITy [5)*[pg]*m®eff

-3

Internal Flevenue Service
86@©80/63(31Q@[iog [8© 8@83]5J »J

Or 6*-7\ G . Date : 1 In reply refer to :

.AUG 8 1968 1 T:ps:T
%51 1 Y f,i:--~,1
~.' US,f- 47·/0LZZ> '..213:.4 h3 . 2 Mr . William L . Taylor

Staff Director
U. S. Commission on Civil Rights
801 Nineteenth Street, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20425

Dear Mr. Taylor:

Commissioner Cohen asked me to thank you for your

July 30 letter, and enclosures, concerning the right

to a tax exempt status of certain private schools.

He will write to you further in the matter as soon

as possible.

Sincerely yours,
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Chief,
Technical Services Branch


